Exhibit B:

Governor’s Approval



Evyan, Janelle

From: Justin Tate <Justin.Tate@governor.arkansas.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 4:52 PM

To: Evyan, Janelle

Cc: Keogh, Becky; Linck, Julie; Rouse, Mitch; McAlister, Michael
Subject: RE: APC&EC Reg. 8 - Governor's Office Approval

Janelle,

ADEQ may proceed with the initiation of APC&EC Reg. 8.
Best,

Justin

From: Evyan, Janelle [mailto:evyan@adeg.state.ar.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 4:33 PM

To: Justin Tate

Cc: Keogh, Becky; Linck, Julie; Rouse, Mitch; McAlister, Michael
Subject: APC&EC Reg. 8 - Governor's Office Approval

Justin,

This is to confirm that ADEQ has the Governor’s approval to proceed with the initiation of APC&EC Reg. 8 tomorrow
before the Commission. Thank you for your help with this!

Janelle Evyan

Attorney Specialist

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ)
501.682.0888

evyan@adeq.state.ar.us




